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County Road 95 Bridge Replacement Starts May 4th 
 

(Woodland, CA) – Starting May 4th a construction project will begin to replace the County 

Road (CR) 95 Bridge at Dry Slough, with an onsite detour from May 26 to October 31 that will 

have signs to direct motorists. Travelers should use caution through the detour and expect traffic 

delays. Access to properties along the affected section of the road will be provided at all times.   

 

Construction costs are approximately $2,100,000 and will be 100% funded with federal 

transportation funds. The low bid contractor is Security Paving from Westlake Village, 

California. Under the statewide and local public health orders, public works construction is 

designated essential work.  Work will continue using appropriate protocols to protect the workers 

and the public. 

 

Questions about traffic through the construction area should be directed to Shawn Simmons of 

Security Paving at: (209) 747-3595 or Mark Christison, Resident Engineer for Yolo County’s 

Community Services Department at: (530) 666-8842. 
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